Scott,

The rugby team I play for (Bay Area Rugby Club - http://www.bayarearugby.com/) is hosting
our 4™ annual Lone Survivor Ru gby Tournament on Saturday 11-8-14. The tournament raises
money for the Lone Survivor Foundation for wounded vets. I wanted to check with you to see if
this would be something Space Center Rotary would be interested in donating one of our random
acts of kindness to this foundation in conjunction with Bay Area Rugby Club. Since I am a
proud member of both clubs I thot this may be a good way to join them in helping a good cause.
Please let me know your thots.

Thanks,
Michael W. Gifford



